
  

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

             

 
                                                                      

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SETNS Newsletter  

30th June 2022                                                       

Swords Educate Together 

National School  

Roll Number 20145 O 

As this is the final Newsletter of this academic year, I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank the entire school community for their 
support and committment to the school over the past year. We began 
the year in our Pods and Bubbles which was challenging, especially for 
the children. However, we finished the year on a high with School 
Tours resuming, Sports Day and to top it all off this week, we 
welcomed the parents/guardians back into the building for our 6th 
Class Graduation. Thanks to Fiona, Norah, the SNA team, PTA and 
Board of Management for a wonderful Graduation ceremony and 
thanks to both 6th Classes for making it one to remember.  
 
We gave a fond farewell to Maeve Osborne this week at our final 
Whole School Assembly. Maeve presented the annual Educate 
Together awards and received a very heartfelt farewell from students 
and staff. We wish her all the best in her new role next year and look 
forward to welcoming her back over the coming years.  

  
 
To all the staff, I wish them a well deserved break. Our staff are an 
amazing bunch of people who go above and beyond the call of duty 
everyday. In particular, I would like to thank Catriona and Eoghan for 
their hard work and dedication in their respective roles and their 
support to me, the school and the children.  
 
I wish you parents/guardians and children a wonderful summer break. 
Take time to relax and enjoy the sunshine (when we get it). Recharge 
those batteries and make lovely memories and we look forward to 
opening the doors of our wonderful school on 31st August 2022.  
 

 
Congratulations to these young sports 
champions who competed for their Taekwando 
grading for their yellow tags, yellow belts and 
green tags in conjunction with Fingal 
Taekwando club last weekend. Well done to 
Kyle, Arthur, Allie, Mason, Holly, Pearse, Oscar 
and Federico. We are extremely proud of your 
acheivements.  

 

 
We love supporting local businesses here in 
Swords ETNS. Last week we had the pleasure of 
tasting some of the fantastic food from Dave 
and his company Food Fountain.  
https://www.instagram.com/food.fountain/?hl=en 

If you are planning an event, party or family 
occasion, we cannot recommend Food Fountain 
enough. We would like to thank Dave for 
coming out to visit us and wish him all the best 
in his business.  

 

 

 
 
Thank you to the House of Swag Team for 
visiting the school last week to entertain the 
children and staff with their amazing talent. It 
was lovely to see some past pupils returning as 
part of the troop. The children were amazed by 
the acrobatics, back flips and the fantastic dance 
moves. They definitely got the crowd going. 
Huge thanks to them all for a wonderful show.  
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